
 

 

Note to File 

EA0708-007 

Deze Energy Corporation Ltd., Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project 

 

Re: Phone call from Wendy Botkin- Thursday February 4, 2010 

Wendy Botkin of Parks Canada called my office today to discus the Taltson Hydroelectric 

Expansion Project.  In response to an earlier question of mine, Wendy indicated that Parks 

Canada was unaware of anyone in the area that had not already been contacted by the Review 

Board. Wendy also asked about differences between EIA processes under CEAA and the 

MVRMA, and the implication of significance determination under each act. 

 

Alan Ehrlich 

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 


